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The Hoot will be back to normal after the
holidays. We hope you have found it useful
this half term. Have a lovely holiday!

Trip to Sea Life

Our topic next half term is ‘Under the Sea’ and in
previous years we have gone on a trip to the Sea Life
Centre. There will be a cost to this trip which will
probably be between £15-20.

We have already arranged a trip to Staircase House in
Summer 2 for our topic on the Great Fire of London.
This trip will also probably cost between £15-£20.

When we arranged the trip to Quarry Bank Mill we
had some feedback from parents who were unhappy
about the cost of the trip. We understand that some
people may be unwilling to pay for 3 expensive trips
and we don’t want to put families under pressure so
we are asking if you would be happy to pay for a trip
to the Sea Life Centre before we book it. Please can
you let us know your thoughts via email
(inbox@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk) Please
address messages to Year 2 teachers. Thank you.




